
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dexter 

Mail 

Friday 19th  May - Issue 17 

Competition Winners  

Congratulations to the 

SMArt Puppy Portrait 

winners! This week, they 

visited the National Portrait 

Gallery and saw some 

incredible works of art.  

 

Eco Activities 

It’s been a very green 

week at SMA! Our Eco-

Ambassadors went to 

Forest School where they 

played ‘man, mammoth, 

mouse’, went pond 

dipping and learned to tie 

various knots. In addition, 

every class took part in a 

special workshop led by 

Green Up your Act! 

Reception planted some 

micro-greens, KS1 made 

eco-fish and KS2 made 

notebooks out of recycled 

materials.   

 

Sport 

A big well done to the Class 6 

dodgeball team who have had 

two successful weeks of matches 

in the Borough League. Keep your 

eyes peeled for more news in the 

coming weeks. 

 

Dance 

Reception, Class 2, Class 

5 and Class 6 took part 

in a dance workshop 

focusing on the parable 

of The Good Samaritan. 

The children enjoyed the 

opportunity to work 

together, be creative and 

use their imagination 

through dance. 

 

 

 

 


